
     1st April, 2025 

AEON Stores (Hong Kong) Co., Limited 

 
Alert: Beware of scam / phishing WhatsApp messages 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued patronage at AEON Stores. 
 
It has come to our attention that scam/phishing recruitment, promotion 
and activities in the form of WhatsApp group messages have been sent 
allegedly in our name. [Examples of such group are named “AEON Spring 
Activity Welfare Group【AD50】& (AEON) – Activity Group MB105”].  
 
These scam / phishing WhatsApp groups are falsely claiming to be affiliated 
with AEON Stores and may attempt to deceive you into clicking open a link 
which may contain malicious virus, or lure you to provide your personal or 
financial information. Please exercise caution if you receive any messages 
(especially unsolicited ones) that appear to be sent by AEON Stores. Do not 
provide any personal information to suspicious parties. 
 
Please be aware that responding to or providing personal information in 
reply to these fraudulent messages may result in financial loss or misuse of 
your personal data. 


